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To whom it may concern,

This letter is to inform you that Whitnee Konwinski has been volunteering in the Early Childhood classes at Sunnybrook Christian Church since February 2015 as a Special Needs assistant.  She volunteers 1-2 Sunday’s a month for approximately 1 1\2 hours.

Allie Egleston
Director of Early Childhood Ministry
Sunnybrook Christian Church


